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The following is a synopsis of the significant motions made at the Marine Advisory Board meeting of May 3, 
2012, (minutes attached) that were specifically adopted as recommendations to the City Commission: 
 
 
Communication to City Commission: 
 
Motion made by Chair Flanigan, seconded by Mr. Ressing, that the Marine Advisory Board encourages the 
continuation of night patrols by the Marine Unit, which are made possible by an Enhanced Marine Law 
Enforcement Grant (EMLEG).  
 
In a voice vote, the motion passed unanimously. 
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Waterway Crime & Boating Safety Report: 
 
Motion made by Mr. Ressing, seconded by Ms. Scott-Founds, that the Air Show is a very important part of 
Fort Lauderdale, and that the Marine Advisory Board stands behind it as a great outreach, and they encourage 
them to come back again. 
 
In a voice vote, the motion passed unanimously. 
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VII. Application – Waiver of Limitations / ULDR 47.19.3 – 773 Middle River Drive – Steven Chess: 
 
Motion made by Mr. Cain, seconded by Mr. Ressing, that the Application be denied.  
 
In a roll call vote, the motion to deny the application passed 13-0. (Mr. McLaughlin abstained)  
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 ____________________________________ 
Andrew Cuba, Manager of Marine Facilities 
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